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To:
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chris berry <berrybunch 1 @sbcglobal.net>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 9:07 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear CFTC,
I’m writing this e-mail to express my strong opposition to the proposed changes to the Forex trading
structure. Specifically, I was alarmed at the proposal to reduce the amount of leverage allowed from
100:1 down to 10:1. Please do not allow this to happen! It would be a great disappointment. Thank
you for your attention and consideration in this matter.
Sincerely,

Chris Berry
Findlay, Ohio


